
So, what's next? 

The Hub will provide a warm, comfortable 
lounge and dining space where large 
groups can gather, relax, study, and eat 
together while enjoying panoramic 
southerly views across the lake. The 
overhead cables have now been rerouted 
and buried across the site, and the quotes 
to dig the lake and create the hill are 
encouraging. 

THE
H U B

T H E  P L A N

Thanks to your generous support, the Adventure Base 

now features a fantastic timber yurt village with 

self-catering facilities and a well-equipped shower 

block and WC’s.

"What a life-changing time we've had together. We grew 

more that weekend than we could ever achieve in a year 

of Sundays." 

Youth Leader on a Group Adventure at the Base

T H E  B A S E



With many groups now enjoying A�ordable, Accessible Accommodation at the 
Adventure Base we are seeing an increasing need for a meeting space for larger groups.

The hub will be a versatile space with comfortable areas for meals and meetings, 
o�ering panoramic views across the site, with an eco-friendly green roof. 

And the great news is that we already have planning permission! All we need to do now 
is raise the funds to make this exciting project a reality and make the Base an even better 

place to welcome thousands of children each year.

We need to raise £50,000 to make this building happen. 

With your help, we can ensure that groups can enjoy unhurried meal times and gather 
together to learn more about our loving God.

Will you support us as we strive to provide the best possible experience at the 
Adventure Base? 
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